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Head Of Schools

Class Academic Value Golden

NAM Cila Bayaseh Imogen Ward Ameya Sherriff

REC Khaleesi Bright Isabella Cassel Ivy-Grace Armstrong

RGJ Amara Nightingale Lilly-Anne McDonald Rudi Smith

1RW Sindy Nikolova-Graham Riley Hoyle Reuben Ford

1KT Isla Hughes Eliza Jankowska Aria Williams

2NT Joseph Williamson Kaius Morrell Zara Escobar

2HW James Green Blake Atkinson Cody Tierney

3NS Ethan Hughes Donovan Doherty Conor Lengden

3CO Liam La’Brock Charlie Rogers Nancy Burrows

4AF Lola Farnell Ali Ahmadi Madison Hoyle

4CW Poppy-Sue Taylor Violet Hobson Jaxon Webster

5SI Oscar Tatton Samantha Hassham Ella Ramsden

6CB Jacob Watling Zach Keevney Taylor Callaghan

6SJ Lincoln Graham Jack Leeming George Berry

Anita Edwards
Executive Headteacher

Congratulations to all the children that attended the 
annual Dean Trust Active Challenge. This fun run is 
organised by the trust and all The Dean Trust schools 
participate in this exciting event. It’s a fantastic way to 
celebrate all our schools together and this is the 6th year of 
the event. The fun run takes place in the beautiful 
surroundings of Knowsley Hall. Our children had an extra 
breakfast in preparation for the event and completed a 2k 
run with the other children and staff from the trust 
primary schools. Well done to everyone involved! 
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Attendance             

Week Ending 

28.06.2024
R 94.9%

Year 1 94.0%

Year 2 92.8%

Year 3 89.8%

Year 4 88.8%

Year 5 91.7%

Year 6 89.6%

Whole 

School 

(weekly) 

91.1%

Whole 

School

(Sept to 

date)

93.6%

Target 97%

.

Well Done From Miss Edwards
Congratulations to 

Jakson who 
achieved the 

trophy for most 
improved player 

for Flixton Juniors 
FC. 

This award was 
chosen by the 

team coach and 
reflects the 

excellent season 
he’s had. Well 
done, Jakson!

Congratulations to 
Madison for her Players’ 
Player of the Year award. 
Madison was voted for by 
her Flixton Fireflies team 

mates after a very 
successful season. We 

always love to hear about 
the achievements of our 

pupils and their 
commitment to hobbies 
outside school. She also 
received a season trophy 

and team medal. Well 
done, Madison!

Congratulations 
to Liam and his 

team for 
becoming the 

Champions 
League Winners. 
Another trophy 
to add to their 

growing 
collection after 

an incredible 
season. Well 

done to all those 
involved! 

Some of our children took part in a 
wheelchair basketball inclusion festival 

last week.  The children thoroughly 
enjoyed themselves and learnt about a 
new sport they had never tried before.

The children said it took a lot of 
strength, determination and 

coordination - the professional 
athletes make it look easy!

Thank you to Emma from Manchester 
United for organising!

At the end of this academic year we say a fond farewell 
to Mr Fox and Miss Smith. We would like to 

congratulate Mr Fox on his promotion and wish him 
every success in his new post. He has worked 

relentlessly for our children during his time with us and 
he will be greatly missed.

Miss Smith has been with us for a short period but we 
would like to thank her for her hard work during her 

time with us. We wish both members of staff the very 
best for the future when they leave us at the end of 

term.

Year 2 visited Norton Priory for our Summer trip. The children took part in 

activities linked to their Science Topic: Living things and their 

Habitats. They took part in two activities over the course of the day, pond 

dipping to see the habitat of creatures that live in ponds and a minibeast 

workshop where the children took part in activities: worm charming, net 

sweeping and mulch sorting. They had a fantastic time!

Congratulations to Holly (2nd) & Samantha (1st) 
from Y5. Samantha also won the race last year-
record breaker! Big well done to all the children 
who completed the 2K run, their behaviour was 

exceptional, they did us really proud!
Special thanks to the Dean Trust for organising the 

event. A great day was had by all.


